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where a different decision was made.  Thirdly, the party responsible for sending out notices
would have to be identified.  One idea is to have the first person appealing the decision to be the
one responsible for this mailing.

2. “Conditional Use Permit” - Most communities have traditionally used the term “Conditional
Use Permit” rather than “Use on Review.”  In order to bring Rapid City into conformance with
planning norms, Staff is proposing to change all references from “Use on Review” to “Conditional
Use Permit” instead.   This term is also more understandable to the general public.

Staff will be present at your September 6, 2001 Planning Commission meeting to answer any
questions you may have regarding this matter.
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